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Ref: FOI-062025-0001661 
 
Date: 19.6.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please see response 
below. 
 
After reviewing your website and other publicly available information, I have not been able to identify 
the appropriate contact details for third parties (such as suppliers or service providers) to send formal 
legal correspondence to your organisation. 
 
Please could you confirm the following: 
 
1. Whether your organisation has one or more specific teams, departments, or named individuals 
responsible for receiving formal legal correspondence from third parties.  
– The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust has one Legal Department. 
 
Some services at the Trust are provided by the Trust’s Private Finance Initiative (PFI) Partner  
so it will be dependent on the nature of the Legal request as to who will look into this. 
 
To see further details on the Trust’s PFI Partner please go to the Trust website Private Finance 
Initiative partners - The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
2. The relevant postal address(es), email address(es), and telephone number(s) that such 
correspondence should be directed to. If responsibility differs by type of issue (e.g. contractual, 
procurement-related, legal) or by region, please provide the details for each as applicable. 
 
- dgft.legalservices@nhs.net 
 
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust, Russells Hall Hospital, 2nd Floor South Block, 
Pensnett Road, Dudley, DY2 1HQ. 
 
DDI:  01384 244417 
 
3. If this information is already published, please confirm where it can be found.  
- Information is not on the Trust website. 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 

Trust Headquarters 
Russells Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/private-finance-initiative-partners/
http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/private-finance-initiative-partners/
mailto:dgft.legalservices@nhs.net
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Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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